
From: Paul Krupka  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 4:28 PM 
To: Sue-Ellen Atkinson <seatkinson@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Citywide TDM Ordinance 
  
Sue-Ellen:  
 
I reviewed the staff report for tonight’s joint Planning Commission and Sustainability and 
Infrastructure Commission. Overall, it indicates a lot of effort and a solid foundation of a well-
rounded ordinance for ultimate review and approval.  
 
Thinking about the questions posed for feedback, I have two questions about content that I wanted 
to share with you. 
 

• First, regarding question 3, what is the basis for the noncompliance fines structure shown 
in Table 13? I found no information other than the dollar figures. 

• Second, regarding question 4, what actual monitoring is required; or, what is included in a 
TDM Monitoring Report? I found no information about this in the Draft TDM Policy Manual. 

 
Good luck tonight! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul J. Krupka, P.E 
(he/him/his) 
KRUPKA CONSULTING 
Trusted Advisor | Transportation 

 
 

 
 

 




